


 
 

 
 
 
        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 
  

It is time to nominate members for the 2023 church officers  
The listed offices are: 

 

Church Clerk 
Assistance Church Clerk 

Church Financial Secretary 
Church Assistant Financial 

Secretary 
Church Treasurer 
Church Trustees 

Finance Counting Team 
Members 

Nominating Committee 
Members 

 Be prayerful in nominating your person and please confirm with them prior to 
submitting to the nominating committee. Please turn in the names to the church 
office by October 30, 2022 with the following information: 

  Your name 

 Nominee’s name and contact information 

 Office nominated for 
 If you have any questions, please contact any nominating committee    member. 
The members are: 
 Ossie Hairston Gayle Heyer     Louise Hill         George Phillips 
Thomas Steele      Pam Switzer    Adrienne Ross   Trina Wilson (chairperson) 

 
 ************************************************************************************************************************************************************** *****                                                                                                                                                                           

Attention Gold Star Members - If you will become a "Gold Star Member" this 
year (50 years of continued membership), please leave your name in the church 
office by Sunday, October 2, 2022.  All Gold Star Members will be recognized on 
Sunday October 16th during our 10:00 a.m. worship   service. This year marks 
our143rd church Founder's Day and Anniversary.  

 ******************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

The FBC Lay Caregivers would like to invite the congregation to donate the  
following men’s items: gloves, knitted caps, lotion (travel size), and deodorant 
during the months of September, October, and November. The collection will go 
to Samaritan Ministries for homeless men. All donations would be due by Nov- 
ember 18. A donation box is located on the ground floor by the double glass doors.                                                                        
********************************************************************************************************************************************************************* 
The 2022 Winston Salem CROP WALK is October 16 at Corpening Plaza at 
1:30 PM.  Donations are accepted online, checks and cash.  Please read your FBC 
Notify, date September 19 for donations instructions. All are invited to participate.                                                                                                                
******************************************************************************************************************************************************************* 

First Baptist Church family - We will conduct a church vote to let the congrega-
tion decide if they would like to:                                                                               
1. Move forward with Rev. Campbell as our Intentional Interim Pastor.                    
2. Continue the search for other candidates for the position of Intentional Interim 
Pastor of First Baptist Church.                                                                                 
The voting will take place online on October 13-14, and an in-person vote on    
October 15 at noon at the church. The Church members will receive voting in-
structions and the link to vote in a later communication. The voting results will be    
announced during the worship service on Sunday, October 16.                                        
      Deacon Jesse Hymes, Chair  
                         Intentional Interim Pastor Subcommittee 

Order of Worship 
Sunday, October 9, 2022 

10:00 a.m. 
 

 

Music for Gathering             Choir & Congregation                                      
 
Call To Worship 

 

 
Pastor: Make a joyful noise unto the Lord, all the earth: make a 
loud noise, and rejoice, and sing praise. 

 

 
Congregation: Sing unto the Lord with the harp; with harp, 
and the voice of a psalm. 
 
 

All: With trumpets and sound of cornet make a joyful noise  
before the Lord, the King.   Psalm 98:4-6 (kj) 
               

Invocation and Lord’s Prayer 
Pastor and Congregation                                                                                                          
                                                                                                               
   

Scripture                 Maddie Hanes            
Psalm 107:1-9  
                                                                              
 

Moments of Inner Reflection                           
                                                                                                                                              
Prayer            
 
 

Congregational Selection   (1,2&5 verses)               

“Blessed Quietness” 
 
Pastoral Observations                      

 
 
 
 

 
Tithes and Offerings 
 
 

Offertory Prayer          Evie Hanes 
 
Music                                                                                                 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MESSAGE                                       Dr. Bill Leonard 
“Jazz and Double-Edged Grace: An Ironic Gospel”  

 

                                                                         
Invitation To Discipleship                                          
                                                         
 

Closing Remarks & Benediction 
 
 
                   
                                  

~IX(i j{11 :fll\Tli1i 
for the 

First Baptist Church 
INAUGURAL ART EXHIBIT 

Sunday,November13,2022 
for one hour 

immediately following the worship service 

David R. Hedgley Auditorium 

Sponsored by the 
Senior Adult Ministry and the 
Children and Youth Ministry 

For ALL Ages from Primary to Seniors 
FINE ART & DECORATIVE ARTS AND (RAFTS 

We look forward to a variety of expressions of our 
gifted and talented members. No one is too young 

or too old to participate. 

Entry forms will be available on the church 
website, Facebook page, and in the church office 
beginning October 7, 2022. The due date for the 

entry form Is October 28, 2022. 
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SENIOR PASTOR ASSISTANT PASTOR             BOOKKEEPER/OFFICE MANGER
                                          (General Ministry)                    Olita Alexander  
                                          Rev. Glenn Pettiford                 
                                          Phone: (336) 782 8699             OFFICE ASST./AFTER SCHOOL
                                                                                             Kennetta Smith             

FINANCIAL SECRETARY CHURCH TREASURER              CHURCH CLERK
Charles Hairston Danny Freeman                               Kathleen Ellis
Maurice Jackson, Assistant Cynthia Jeffries, Assistant               Gloria Kirby Green, Assistant

                                                        
SUNDAY SCHOOL                                                      FOOD SERVICE
Charlie O. Wall, Superintendent                                                      Ossie Hairston
Jesse Hymes, Assistant

MINISTRIES AND AUXILIARIES
                                       MUSIC DEPARTMENT

Director of Music                Chancel Choir      Men’s Chorus 
                                                       Yvonne Myrick                                               Harold Brown 
                                                                                              

Hedgley Fellowship Choir            Youth & Angelic Choirs Liturgical Dancers
Faye Redd                                       Pamela Dockery Howard Joii Butler
                                                         JoAnn Brown Tonya Fulton

                                                              MINISTRIES

Deacon Ministry Trustee Ministry Deaconess Ministry
Charlie Wall Brenda Hodge Julia Smith
Phone: 760 4138 Phone: 768 9381
Jesse Hymes, Assistant Jonathan Wilson, Assistant Kids For Christ

Rod Warren

Church Calendar Ministry Youth/Children’s Ministry Flower Ministry
Alma Peay Tandeka Boko Sherlane Hill

Elder Gary Williams Marilyn Hanner

Men’s Ministry Women’s Ministry Senior Adult 
Linwood Jerald Wyrine Dorris Ollie Tatum, Chairperson

Edith Bailey, Co Chair

Lay Ministry of Caregivers Usher Ministry                               Political Action Committee  
Carmen Wigfall, Chairperson Leonard Hairston                          
Rev. Anne Jenkins, Postoral Liaison                                                          

AUXILIARIES

Addie C. Morris Club Home and Foreign Missionary      Women’s Progressive Club 
Trina Wilson Doris Moore                                     Alma Peay

Women’s Service Council John Davis Memorial Library        Healthcare Ministry
Pam Switzer Christine Evans                                 Fontaine Graham

                                                                                                  

SUNDAY AND WEEK –DAY SERVICE SCHEDULE

 WORSHIP SERVICE HOUR 10:00 A.M.
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 8:45AM

NOON DAY BIBLE STUDY—WEDNESDAY 12:00 NOON
MIDWEEK WORSHIP SERVICE—WEDNESDAY 7:00 PM

FRIDAY NOON DAY SERVICE/LUNCH

Dear First  Baptist Family, 
 

In years past, as part of our prison ministry, the Queen Esther 
Missionary Group has collected bras for female inmates.  This 
year, we are asking the entire congregation to participate.  
We are asking  that you contribute new and/or gently used 
bras for this project—any size or color.  (No stays or under-
wires, please!!)  A collection box has been placed in the ele-
vator lobby for your convenience.  Please make sure we re-
ceive all donations on or before October 30, 2022.   
 

We would also like to extend an invitation to you to join our 
group.  We currently meet on the third Sunday of each month 
via Zoom.  Please consider becoming a part of this group and 
help support our outreach efforts. 
If you have any questions, please contact Janet Myrick Wall 
(JanetMyrickWall @aol.com).   
 

In His Service, 
Queen Esther Missionary Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

********* 
VOTER REGISTRATION 

********* 

LAST DAY OF VOTER REGISTRATION: OCTOBER 14, 2022 

ONE STOP EARLY VOTING: OCTOBER 20-NOVEMBER 5 

LOCATIONS: 

Brown and Douglas Community Center 

Clemmons Branch Library 

WSSU-Anderson Center 

Mazie Woodruff Center 

Forsyth County Government Center 

Kernersville Paddison Memorial Library 

Lewisville Branch Library 

Miller Park Recreation Center 

Old Town Library Center 

Rural Hall Branch Library 

WS First Assembly of God 

Southside Branch Library 
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 WORSHIP SERVICE HOUR 10:00 A.M. 
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NOON-DAY BIBLE STUDY—WEDNESDAY 12:00 NOON 
MIDWEEK WORSHIP SERVICE—WEDNESDAY 7:00 PM 
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CHURCH OFFICERS AND STAFF 
Office Hours:  Monday thru Friday - 10:00 AM-6:00 PM 

Telephone - (336) 722-5605 or 722-4883   Fax - (336) 722-6266 

www.fbcwinston.org 

Sunday, October 9, 2022 

Dr. Bill Leonard, Speaker 

Rev. Glenn Pettiford, Assistant Pastor 

Dear First  Baptist Family, 
 
In years past, as part of our prison ministry, the Queen Esther 

Missionary Group has collected bras for female inmates.  This 

year, we are asking the entire congregation to participate.  

We are asking  that you contribute new and/or gently used 

bras for this project—any size or color.  (No stays or under-

wires, please!!)  A collection box has been placed in the ele-

vator lobby for your convenience.  Please make sure we re-

ceive all donations on or before October 30, 2022.   

 
We would also like to extend an invitation to you to join our 

group.  We currently meet on the third Sunday of each month 

via Zoom.  Please consider becoming a part of this group and 

help support our outreach efforts. 

If you have any questions, please contact Janet Myrick Wall 

(JanetMyrickWall @aol.com).   

 
In His Service, 
Queen Esther Missionary Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 




